
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

June 3rd, 2015 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are pleased to announce that ORGENTEC Diagnostika has finalized its acquisition of 
Corgenix Inc. 

As a result, the Corgenix product range has transferred to ORGENTEC now holding the 
exclusive worldwide distribution rights. Effective July 1st, please direct orders and inquiries for 
Corgenix products to ORGENTEC who will be happy to handle your inquiries (or refer you to the 
appointed local distributor, if applicable). 

Be assured that we will do our best to keep supply seamless. ORGENTEC and Corgenix will 
work hard to earn your trust and loyalty. 

If you have any questions, please contact us. 

 

Your ORGENTEC and Corgenix International Commercial Team 

 

 

 

 

ORGENTEC Contact Information 

ORGENTEC Diagnostika GmbH 

Carl-Zeiss-Str. 49-51 

55129 Mainz, Germany 

www.orgentec.com 

corgenix@orgentec.com 

www.corgenix.com 

 

 


